
Town Board Meeting  
February 11, 2019 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Bob Eisenman and Bill Jelinek were 

present. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$98,469.01 Equipment Fund - 
$187,591.08; General Savings Account - $2,580,139.58; Tax Money Collected - $2,382,468.29; Checking Account - 
$185,343.64; Cemetery Fund - $100,813.58; Re-Evaluation - $45,000.00; Bleachers - $2,081.57 and Greenwood 
Cemetery CD - $12,424.56.  
 
Minutes of previous meetings: Monthly Meeting on January 14, 2019; Closed Meetings on January 17th, January 24th 
and January 31st, 2019 - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #5514 through #5569 - Hilgendorf/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 B. Operators license for Jessica Patterson, Natessa Schirmer and Kaylyn VanderZanden Hilgendorf/Eisenman 
 motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 
 
Plan Commission: 
 No Report there was no January meeting. 
 
Waste/Recycling: The cost to heat the entire large garage in the winter when waste/recycling is open is expensive. The 
 discussion was had to partition off a small area that could be heated in the winter with a small portable heater. A 
 size will be determined and price put together to see what this would cost. 
 
Town Hall: 
 A. Will look at putting specs. together to see what the cost would be to finish off the walls in the back shop.  
 B. Will put together measurements and get pricing to blacktop the back parking lot and area around the 
 compactors. This cost would be split three ways between the town hall, roads, and waste/recycling since all would 
 be using the area. 
 
Road Report:  
 A. The road work on Belliveau Road will be put on hold as the property owners on the 422 feet of effected road 
 will be putting together a petition to turn that into a private road. 
 B. Letters have been mailed out to the residents on Mohawksin Road, Bay View Road, Ridge Road & Eagle Lane. 
 These roads are on the 2-5 year road plan and at this point with the weather there is no start date as to when tree 
 cutting will begin. 
 C. It was decided that specs. will be put together to get pricing on replacing the five yard truck as well as 
 purchasing a mower and boom. 
 D. Macey Loka was introduced as the new road employee. 
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:15PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


